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Medical Students as Research Participants 
All investigators wishing to include Icahn School of Medicine at Mount Sinai students as 
potential research subjects must provide the Associate Deans for Curricular and Student 
Affairs their IRB approval letter no less than 1 month in advance of the study. Following 
review, discussion and approval by the Associate Deans, the President of Student Council 
will be notified and he/she will share the proposal with Student Council for approval. If 
approved by the Student Council, the request for participation will be sent to students by 
Student Council. In order to protect medical students and their privacy, individual student 
names and contact information will not be provided to investigators. No more than two 
reminders will be sent to students. 


